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Comments: I am a property owner at Trout Lake and strongly oppose the proposed Sheep Mountain Traverse

trail.  The trail follows alongside an existing dirt road that is already a popular bike route.  There is no need to

spend money and resources on a trail beside a dirt road.  In addition, the North Trout Lake Road that accesses

the trailhead is already very busy with recreation traffic and this would just increase the number of vehicles

passing through our community.  We have issues with road maintenance (dust control, potholes, etc.) and

parking that there is no funding or personnel to adequately handle.  Please do not approve this trail.


